
From: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/16/2014 3:21:07 PM 
Subject: India request

FYI

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert Johnson <rlj@AgruAmerica.com> 
Date: May 16, 2014 at 3:19:37 PM EDT 
To: "Webb, Beth" <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov> 
Subject: RE: meeting with Gov. Haley

Hello Beth I just read where Governor Haley will lead a delegation to India this fall. 
Agru has a pipe factory located outside of Mumbai.
All the best,
Robert

From: Webb, Beth [mailto:BethWebb@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 12:19 PM
To: Robert Johnson
Cc: Priester, Nicole
Subject: RE: meeting with Gov. Haley

Robert,

Thank you for letting me know. I have copied Nicole Priester, the Governor's scheduler, so that you will have her 
email address as well (nicolepriester@gov.sc.gov). When you have the dates for Mr. Gruber's fall visit, please let 
us know. We'll be sure to add them to the Governor's calendar and check her availability during that time.

I'm sorry it didn't work out for her to meet him on this visit!

Thanks again,
Beth

From: Robert Johnson [mailto:rlj@AgruAmerica.com]
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 11:18 AM
To: Webb, Beth
Subject: RE: meeting with Gov. Haley

Hi Beth,
We will be in Louisville Ky this thurs/fri and Atlanta next Tuesday so we might need to reschedule in the fall on 
his next visit if ok.
All the best,
Robert

From: Webb, Beth [mailto:BethWebb@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 10:23 AM
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To: Robert Johnson
Subject: RE: meeting with Gov. Haley

Hi Robert,

Would this Friday, April 25th at 3 pm work?

Thanks!
Beth

From: Robert Johnson [mailto:rlj@AgruAmerica.com]
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 9:31 AM
To: Webb, Beth
Subject: RE: meeting with Gov. Haley

Hello Beth,
Thank you very much for calling and emailing me.
Our Owner /Chairman Mr. Alois Gruber will be in town thru April 30, 2014.
If possible it would be great to introduce him to Governor Haley for a short meeting I can only imagine her 
schedule on a daily basis.
Thank you and all the best,
Robert

From: Webb, Beth [mailto:BethWebb@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:11 PM
To: Robert Johnson
Subject: meeting with Gov. Haley

Hi Mr. Johnson,

I left you a voicemail the other day, but I also wanted to follow-up with an email regarding scheduling a meeting 
with Governor Haley. I know she would like to sit down with you, so please let me know if you will have some 
availability in the next couple of weeks. You can always reach me on my cell at 803-609-8583 or via email.

I look forward to working with you.

Best,
Beth

Beth Webb
Commerce Liaison and Special Projects
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Office: 803-734-6059
Cell: 803-609-8583
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